
From: Mary Bernadette MacLeod  

Sent: Friday, April 18, 2025 2:47 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Cc: Carol Davidson <carol.davidson@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: development of 13572 Bayview & 13080 Bayview Ave, Richmond Hill,ON 

As a resident of Richmond Hill, I oppose the development of 13572 & 13080 Bayview 

Avenue.  The overdevelopment is a threat to our environmental wetlands and in 

opposition to the recommendations for development in the area. 

Bernadette MacLeod 

86 Muirhead Crescent, Richmond Hill, ON L4E 3M7. 


